
Ref. No. AILTC/Sec/corr./13 2 April 2013

Dear Sir/Madam,

Sub: National Conference on International Humanitarian Law, 31 May -1 June 2013

We are pleased to inform you that the All India Law TeachersCongress(AILTC) and the
International Committee of the Red Cross (ICRC), New Delhi are jointly organizing a
two day Conference on International Humanitarian Law at the Indian Society of
International Law, New Delhi on 31 May-1June 2013. We have selected the following
themes for the said conference:(i) Implementation of International Humanitarian Law (ii)
Implementation of International Humanitarian Law during Non International Armed
Conflicts in South Asia (iii) Teaching of  International Humanitarian Law (iv) Challenges to
International Criminal Court We have selected the above themes in view of their
immense importance and greater implications for international community. We strongly
believe that as members of academia we can dispassionately analyze the broad contours
of the above subject matter in the two days conference and can formulate immaculate
opinions and recommendations.

We have great pleasure in inviting you to join and participate in the said conference.
Indeed your participation will go a long way in the successful completion of our
enterprise, as you have done in the past conferences also. We definitely trust and hope
that you will participate in the conference and contribute a paper also on any one of the
above subject themes. Please feel free to write on any subject of your choice. You are
requested to intimate us the title of your paper and also send an abstract of not more than
two pages of your presentation. We are eagerly looking forward to your benign presence
despite your busy schedule.

A nominal fee of Rs.400/- is fixed for delegates as registration fee.Payment can be made
by a draft in the name of the  AILTC, payable at New Delhi. Please send your confirmation
of participation/registration, by 10  May 2013. We also request all of you  to take part in
the election of  AILTC  to elect the new office bearers   for the period 2013-15

Hoping to see you in Delhi.

Greetings and warm regards,
(Prof. (Dr.)Manoj  Kumar Sinha)
Secretary


